## CARTER'S BAGGAGE WITH WOMEN'S RIGHTS

## Sources

For information about the 1991 accusations, and Carter's response see:

Atlanta Journal and Constitution, "Carters may drop support for Habitat," April 24, 1991

Atlanta Journal and Constitution, "Habitat for Humanity meds fence, reinstates president; Sex allegations, resignation polarized house-building group," June 17, 1991

Philly.com, "Jimmy Carter Upset By Group's Turmoil," April 25, 1991

The Washington Post, "Harassment Claims Roil Habitat for Humanity; As Founder's Supporters Rally, New Allegations Emerge," March 9, 2005

For information about the 2005 accusations, and Carter's response see:

The Washington Post, "Harassment Claims Roil Habitat for Humanity; As Founder's Supporters Rally, New Allegations Emerge," March 9, 2005